
 

 
Hodgkins Elementary School 303.428.1121 3475 W. 67​th​ Ave. Denver, CO 80221 
 
 
 
 
 
January 26, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is with sincere pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Mrs. Amy Swanson for the 
summer enrichment program. I have had the honor of working with Mrs. Swanson for the past seven 
years. During this time, Amy has served as a kindergarten classroom teacher.  
 
Over the last seven years, Mrs. Swanson has exhibited exceptional teaching practices with strong moral 
purpose and an intrinsic motivation to excel student learning while providing opportunity and leadership 
for students, staff, and families. Mrs. Swanson is a teacher who uses innovative approaches to problem 
solving and accomplishing goals. 
 
Mrs. Swanson’s ability to relate well with others and her knowledge of educational practice have 
encouraged and motivated others to question and reform their own practice. This is evident in the manner 
in which she participates in professional learning community conversations, assessment and parent 
meetings. She is an active participate in staff development and professional learning communities.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me at 303-657-3822 or 
sgould@adams50.org 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Dr. Sarah Gould, Ed.D. 
Principal 
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